
 

April 17, 2020 

 

Hello Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and healthy.  As we continue to navigate how to 
provide instruction for our students we want to share what this year looks like.  Below is a table identifying 
changes that we have made to support our students and families. 

  Before COVID 19 
Instruction 

COVID 19 Instruction 

Report Cards Distributed 4 times per year. Distributed 3 times per year – we have 
extended our 3rd quarter to the end of the year. 

Instruction In a classroom in LSHS In a virtual classroom 

3rd Qtr. Grades Numeric Will be Pass/Fail 

End of Year Grades Numeric Will be Pass/Fail 

Academic Progress Ongoing to support students 
and based on numeric 
grades. 

Ongoing to support students and based on 
effort. 

Assistance with 
School Work 

Teachers available in their 
LSHS rooms. 

Teachers available in Google virtual 
classrooms, through email, or other platforms 
designated on their LSHS homepages.  
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Counselors Available in their offices Available through email, or other platforms 
designated on their LSHS homepages.  

Academic or 
Emotional Support 
through LSHS 

Available in and outside the 
building. 

Various groups are still available virtually 

-Special Education Teachers 

-Native American Support Team 

-LSCSD Family Support Center  

Prom Planned for June We are in a holding pattern until our date gets 
closer.  We will let you know when and if we 
need to make a change. 

Graduation Planned for June We are in a holding pattern.  We know this is a 
big moment and we plan to have a 
celebration.  More details to follow. 

If I don’t know how 
to reach someone? 

Call the Main Office at 926 – 
2301 and speak to Mrs. 
Jones or Mrs. Jakiel. 

Call 926 – 2301 and leave a message.  We 
are picking up messages regularly and will 
return your call. 

Like you, we are missing the excitement of activity in the building.  We look forward to when we will have 
that again.  In the meantime, please encourage our students to engage with their teachers and to do their 
best.  We all understand that this is new and challenging and we are here to support you. 

Above all, take breaks when you need to.  In the big picture the safety of our families is the priority.   We 
hope to see everyone soon and remember to keep washing your hands!! 

All our Best, 

 

    

  

Christine Koch                             Daryl Besant                                Christopher D’Anna 

        
 
 


